UC **SANTA BARBARA**

THE Current

March 10, 2020 Shelly Leachman

COVID-19 Response

The campus will transition to remote instruction for the remainder of Winter Quarter and through at least the end of April. That immediate action and several other proactive steps the university is taking to mitigate the potential impact of COVID-19 on campus, in Isla Vista and in the broader Santa Barbara community are detailed in new memo from Chancellor Yang to the campus community, which can be found here: https://chancellor.ucsb.edu/memos/2020-03-10-covid-19-response-update-and-winterspring-quarter-guidance.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society. All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the edge of the Pacific Ocean.